Wenuy Trousdale

From: CHRISTOPHER HOLMES
Sent: 01 March 2011 07.56

To: Planning

Subiject: NYM/2011/0058/FL
Hillary

All of Wykeham PCs members have been made aware of the proposed development at Bedale Farm and no
objections have been made.

These views will not be formalised until the next PC Meeting on 31 March 2011.

Regards - Chris Holmes (Clerk)
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Wendy Trousdale

From: Reception on behalf of General
Sent: 12 April 2011 16:50
To: Planning

- Subject: FW: NYM/2011/0058/FL

Sent: 12 April 2011 16:32
To: General
Subject: NYM/2011/0058/FL

FAO Hilary Saunders

Hello Hilary

I can confirm formally that Wykeham Parish Council has no objection to the construction of a grain store,
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grain reception chamber and dryer at Bedale Farm, North Moor Road, Wykeham.

Regards - Chris Holmes Clerk to the Council
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